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To:​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:​ May 27, 2025 
Re:​ ULINE, Inc. Contract for Service  

 

Rock Island/Milan School District 41 relies on ULINE, Inc., located at 12575 Uline Drive, Pleasant 
Prairie, WI 53158, as a key supplier of custodial and maintenance tools, equipment, and materials. This 
ongoing partnership plays a vital role in supporting the timely completion of repairs and the overall 
upkeep of District-owned facilities. 

Following a review of anticipated maintenance needs for Fiscal Year 2026, the Operations Department 
has identified continued procurement through ULINE as essential to meeting both planned and 
unplanned supply demands. The ability to readily access quality custodial and maintenance products is 
critical to sustaining daily operations and responding efficiently to facility repair requirements.  This 
agreement will help ensure the Operations Department remains fully equipped to maintain the safety, 
cleanliness, and functionality of school facilities 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a contract with ULINE, Inc. for the purchase of 
custodial and maintenance supplies in an amount not to exceed $35,000 for Fiscal Year 2026. 

 

 

 

 

Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment:  Not to exceed $35,000 
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department 
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